
Epsom and Ewell ABC 

Boxers/Parents  

Just a few updates on the club for the up and coming weeks.  We finally 
have a new canvas being laid in the next couple of weeks! And we would 
like to give a massive thanks to Ray Parker for arranging and supplying.  

We have a drinks fridge with bottles of water available for 50p, again big 
thanks to Ray Parker for arranging and supplying.  

We  also have arranged a new website to be built with all social media tied 
in, progress updates soon! 

We would like to announce that we have managed to secure a distribution 
licence from RDX. All equipment/accessories will be available and massive 
discounts passed on to our boxers! 

As you all know our club is in need to undergo renovations! The roof is to 
be repaired this year and will use any funds available! As a non profit 
organisation we really need all the help we can get. We would like to ask 
anyone involved in the club to please dig deep and donate anything you 
can, to help supply new equipment for our club and boxers.  

We would like to thank James and Joe our trainers, for making a generous 
donation to get the ball rolling! 

Any donations or businesses interested in sponsorship please speak to Ray 
or Joe.  

Keep up the great work!  

                TRAIN, EAT, SLEEP, REPEAT 


